
Advocate Aurora Health 
Accepting Donations for Supplies

As COVID-19 continues to impact our communities, we are committed to keeping our 
heroes - our doctors, nurses and team members - safe. As you know, the broader 
health care community is at risk of running low on critical personal protective 
equipment (PPE) across the country. Health care workers need these essential safety 
items on the frontline of this pandemic to effectively provide care. We are currently 
accepting the following items:

• Masks – Both N95 and procedural masks will be accepted. These masks can 
be found across many industries and have been deemed appropriate to use 
in the health care setting by the CDC. Commonly found in the construction 
and landscaping industry among others, we will gladly accept any new and 
unused masks.*

• Hand sanitizer – Personal sized hand sanitizer that has been unopened. 
CDC guidelines encourage sanitizer with at least 60% alcohol composition.

• Eye protection – This includes any new or unused goggles, safety glasses 
or face shields.

• Disinfectant wipes – All brands of unopened premoistened wipes are being 
accepted.

If you have questions or are unsure if your item qualifies please contact 
COVIDAAHSupplyDonations@aurora.org. The public can drop off items in the large blue
bins located in the driveway of the main hospital entrance. Thank you for playing an 
important part in keeping our team members and community safe.

*IMPORTANT: At this point, we are not accepting handmade masks. However, 
the situation is changing daily so if you are willing to sew masks please email 
COVIDAAHSupplyDonations@aurora.org and provide your contact information. If we 
find ourselves in a situation where we do need an additional supply we will be in touch.

Manufacturers Willing to Help 

If you are a local or national manufacturer looking to support your health care 
providers Advocate Aurora Health sincerely appreciates your partnership in 
keeping our communities and team members safe. Please email 
Brian.Barnum@advocatehealth.com any ideas you have for assistance and we 
will let you know how you can help. Thank you in advance for your support!

3.25.2020

mailto:COVIDAAHSupplyDonations@aurora.org
mailto:COVIDAAHSupplyDonations@aurora.org
mailto:Brian.Barnum@advocatehealth.com

